
From: "Choi, Mun" <choimun@umsystem.edu> 

Date: July 31, 2017 at 12:10:20 CDT 

Subject: CBHE Retreat 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

I was planning to provide brief remarks using the attached slides.  May I ask if you can also prepare 

some remarks/slides to discuss vision for MU, S&T and Engagement? 

  

Thank you 

  

Mun 

  

  

Mun Y. Choi 

President of the University of Missouri System 

321 University Hall 

Columbia, MO 65211 

Phone: (573) 882-4026 | choimun@umsystem.edu 
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